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Present at 3:30 p.m. were Thatcher Kezer, Chair, Debra LaValley, Stanley Schwartz, Bonnie Schultz, Gale Hanshaw, Tom McGee, Peter Hoyt and Michele S. Robinson, Superintendent of Schools.
I.
Review of DESE Superintendent Evaluation Tool – Glenn Koocher, MASC

Mr. Koocher, Executive Director of the Massachusetts Association of School


Committees, was present to advise the school committee as to how to proceed


with the new DESE Evaluation Tool for Superintendents.  He began by handing

out the model rubric.  There are four standards, 20 indicators and 41 elements,


65 in total that school committees have to work with.  He said that the DESE has 


given school committees a lot of leeway in creating the tool they will use.  He said


that the first decision would be to choose a cycle for the evaluation, i.e., July


through the following June or the calendar year, it was up to the committee


and the superintendent to decide.


The committee and the superintendent need to agree on the set of standards by


which the superintendent will be evaluated. He suggested that the committee 

designate a subcommittee to meet with the superintendent and pull out

approximately 10-15 criteria from the 65 in the rubric.  The district

should decide on what the priorities are and align them with the superintendent’s.


There will also need to be a mid-year review with a designated date.


The Personnel Subcommittee will meet with the Superintendent on Tuesday, 
February 19, 2013 at 4:00 p.m. in the Superintendent’s Office to draft the evaluation 


tool.


No votes were taken.  Meeting ended at 5:00 p.m.
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